
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF POSTPONEMENT  
 
 
 

This Notice of Postponement is hereby issued to inform the public and the prospective bidder 
that the Opening of Request for Quotation for the Supply of Materials and Services for the 
Installation of Motorized Roll-up Door at BPS Upper Warehouse (SVP) (CWD 45-2025) 
originally scheduled on July 25, 2025 @ 02:00pm will be moved on July 31, 2025 @ 02:00pm 
due to suspension of work in all government offices in the province of Laguna brought about 
by typhoon Emong. 
  
 
For guidance of all concerns. 
 
 
 
ENGR. JOSELITO A. GILLERA 
BAC Chairperson 

CALAMBA WATER DISTRICT 
Lakeview Subdivision, Halang, Calamba City, Laguna 

Tel. Nos. 545-1614; 545-2863; 545-2728; 545-7895; Fax No. 545-9752   
www.cwd.com.ph 
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